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COVID-19 has shocked our lifestyle with a pandemic
period in which socio-economic paradigms have been
substantially modified. Public, private and academic
sectors are called to cooperate with actions needed to
satisfy not only human needs, but also to favour a
correct use of natural resources. No one can nowadays
act on the global market without having a clear
perspective and strategy about the environment, but we
can encourage a sustainable revolution to provide a
cleaner world. In addition, there is the opportunity to
realize a great plan of green infrastructures, coupled
with the maintenance of the existing ones, to support
the planet’s rebirth after COVID-19. The application of
circular and green practices have a direct impact on
response and recovery of infrastructure; that is one of
the four components of resilience in addition to
resistance, reliability, and redundancy. Both resilience
and sustainability are viewed as distinct concepts, but
are positively correlated. This Special Issue aims to
investigate the relationship between these two topics.
Theoretical, methodological and practical studies are
welcome in this issue.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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